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Thurston Elementary PTO

Fun Run Moved to Friday April 28 Due to a Rainy Forecast.

Hello Thurston Community,

The PTO has made the decision to postpone the Fun Run to our rain date of April 28 due to the
forecasted 80% chance of rain for several hours tomorrow during our Fun Run times. This was a difficult
decision to make because we have been looking forward to this day for many weeks and we apologize
for the disappointment! We made this decision because parts of the course require crawling, we

need electricity at the starting line, and balloons, popsicles, and photos are just not as much fun in the
rain. The fundraiser website will stay active until April 28 and we are are looking forward to a full day of
fun next week!

Check out the Course Map for the Fun Run with Start and Finish Line Locations!
Please direct any questions or concerns to pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com

Thank you, Thurston Herons!
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